
                          March 09, 2025 
 
Dear Members,       
  
The anthroposophical approach to life is so needed in the world today. This approach 
acknowledges and promotes the whole human being as body, soul, and spirit. And it is 
through seeing the whole human being in this way that we can promote greater health 
within each one of us and between us as well. I assumed the role of Membership Chair, 
in part, as a way to build relationships with a community of fellow seekers, guided and 
inspired by anthroposophy. For me, it is important to cultivate life-giving relationships 
with people who are called to bring the spiritual values living in the stream of 
anthroposophy into the world. I am open to working with you all so we can individually 
and collectively bring the spirit behind anthroposophy more fully into our lives. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to report on the status of the LA Branch Membership.  
Currently, there are 99 active members in our branch. Since the 2024 AGM, we have 5 
new members. I know we all welcome with open arms our new members who are the 
following: Patricia Brown, Gregory Friesen, Oliver Hall, Alcyone Komoto, and Cynthia 
Stilley. 
 
In closing, I personally welcome any questions about the Branch or any of its activities 
and events.  Please feel free to contact me (mkenyon1509@gmail.com), our Program 
Committee, or any member of the Foundation Trustees regarding matters related to the 
Branch and its mission in our community. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Matt Kenyon, Membership Chair. 
Program Planning Team:  Bari Borsky, Christine Burke, Linda Connell, Stefano Di 
Concetto, Anne Saldo, Jeramy Shirley 
Trustees:  Christine Burke, Linda Connell, Lori Daub, Eloise Krivosheia, Sam Glaze, Aileen 
Leijten, Valerie Renslow, Anne Saldo, Jeramy Shirley, Chris Quintanar   


